
O I L CONSERVATJON COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO j 

y 

August 2, 1961 

Murphy Corporation 
940 Petroleum Club Building 
Denver, Colorado 

Attention; Mr. Harry Simmons 

Gentlemen: 

Enclosed herewith are two copies of the seismic 
structure plat which were introduced as exhibits in the 
recent hearing of Case No. 2301. 

These are being returned to you in accordance 
with the request of your attorney, Mr. Clarence E. Hinkle, 
inasmuch as time for rehearing or appeal of the case has 
elapsed. 

Very truly yours, 

DANIEL S. NUTTER 
Chief Engineer 

DSN/09 
Ends. 

cc: Hervey, Dow & Hinkle 



L A W O F F I C E S 

J.M. HERVEY I674..9S3 H E R V E Y , D o w & H l N K L E 
HIRAM M. DOW 
CLARENCE E. HINKLE H l N K L E B U I L D I N G 
W. E. B O N O U R A N T , JR. 
G E O R G E H. H U N K E R , J R . R O S W E L L , N E W M E X I C O 
HOWARD C. B R A T T O N T E L E P H O N E M A l N 2 - 6 5 I O 
S B. CHRISTY tV P O S T O F F I C E BOX t O 

PAUL W. EATON J R . Ju ly 20, 1961 
CONRAD E . C O F F I E L D 

Mr. Daniel S. Nutter, Examiner 
N. M. O i l Conservation Commission 
Land Office Building 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Re: Case No. 2301, Application of the Murphy 
Corporation f o r Approval of the Northwest 
Caprock Unit Agreement, Lea County 

Dear Mr. Nutter: 

You w i l l r e c a l l that a hearing was had on the above 
u n i t proposed by the Murphy Corporation on June 7, 1961. At 
the conclusion of the hearing we requested permission to 
withdraw the p l a t showing the seismographic survey made of 
the area a f t e r the time had elapsed for the appeal of the 
case. 

The Murphy Corporation has called our a t t e n t i o n to 
the fa c t that t h i s p l a t has not been returned, and we would 
appreciate your arranging to have the same withdrawn from 
the exhibits and mailed d i r e c t to Mr. Harry Simmons, D i v i ­
sion Landman, Murphy Corporation, 940 Petroleum Club Build­
ing, Denver, Colorado. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

CEH:bc 
cc: Murphy Corporation 


